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Republic ot thePhilippines

Department of Education

Region I1I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

Office Memorandum
No. OIL s, 2023

To: Assistant.Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Unit Heads
All SDO Personnel

From: ROWENA T. QUIAMBAO, CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
‘Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Free Eye Check-up and Consultation

Date: February 2, 2023

1. In reference to the invitation of Dr. JSPecs Opto-On-Call (Mobile Facility and Ojo
Eyewear and Services as one of the partners, please be informed that there will be a
Free Eye Check-up and Consultation for all employees of the SDO to be held on
February 10, 2023 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.

2. There will be a pre-registration on or before February 9, 2023 through Mylene B.
Dela Cruz, RN, MSN from the office of the School Health Unit. Only registered
personnel shall be accommodated on the said activity. '

3. In adherence to CSC policy on the no interruption of basic services, all unit heads
are expected to make necessary arrangement/adjustment on the schedules of
personnel to avail the free eye check-up consultation.

4. Health protocol to prevent the spread of COVID-19 will be strictly observed in the
conduct of this activity.

5. For queries, you may contact Mr. Bryan Amiel F. De Jesus through this number,
044 816 6154.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ROWENA T. QUIAMBAO, CESE
Assistant Schools'Division Superinténdent
. Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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